MISIC

MULTI-SERVICE CENTRE

November 12, 2018

Mayor Stephen Molnar & Council Members

Town of Tillsonburg -

200 Broadway, Tillsonburg ON N4G 5A7

Dear Mayor Molnar, Council Members & Town of Tillsonburg personnel,

The Multi-Service Centre would like to thank you for your support last year. Your

generous contribution of $10,000.00 helped us to provide important services that

improve the lives of those in our community. Please see the attached information
-1to learn more about how your contribution impacted the community, or visit our
website (www.multiservicecentre.com) to click on the videos and hear from our
clients about what these services mean to them.

In its 40" year of service to the community, MSC continues to work with
community partners to help improve the lives of the most vulnerable. Many MSC
services are not fully funded and we could not achieve our service goals without
your support. Based on our calculations, in order for us to reach our program
goals, we need to raise $57, 240.00 this year. The Town of Tillsonburg’s
proportion of that amount, linked to the proportion of clients assisted from
Tillsonburg last year would be $ 44, 475.00. Any support from the Town of
Tillsonburg is always appreciated.

While we work diligently to raise additional dollars through fundraisers, draws,
and annual donor campaigns, we fall short, and depend on support from our
municipal partners.

Your dollars will go toward activities like volunteer support (recruitment, training,
orientation, on-going supervision), the purchase of materials and technology (for
literacy tutors and students, for workshop participants or for items in our seniors
related programs), and service provision such as transportation and meals for
needy individuals.

We look forward to making a presentation to Council on January 17, 2019 (or
19") as we appreciate the opportunity to explain our needs and answer your
questions. Municipal support continues to assist us in diversifying and leveraging
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our funding base. The historical support the MSC has received from the Town of
Tillsonburg is greatly appreciated.

In closing, we hope that Council members will continue to consider MSC
community programs in upcoming budget deliberations.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Leatherland | Maureen Vandenberghe

Executive Director & CEO Employment Services/Livingston

200 Broadway, Suite 206 Centre Manager

Tillsonburg ON N4G 5A7 96 Tillson Ave., Tillsonburg ON N4G3A1
519.842.9008, ext. 274 519.842.9008, ext. 270

C: Fran Bell, Chairperson, Board of Directors
Val Foerster, Board of Directors, Chair/Fundraising Committee




